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NEWS & HIGHLIGHTS

IMPORTANT DATES

CONTACT

JOIN THE PTA

Happy New Year Dolphin Families!
Happy 2025! If you are like me, you can hardly believe that 2025 started with two snow

days (fingers crossed they go back on Thursday and routines begin again)! I hope you and
your family had a wonderful end to 2024 and good start to 2025! The Nielsens had some

family fun, explored Harry Potter’s Forbidden Forest and did some hiking in Shenandoah -
4th grade families remember to use your free national park pass this year!

Best Regards, Erin Nielsen

Don’t forget to come to Bingo Night at 5:30pm On Thursday January 16th - Link to
pre-order pizza and bingo cards: here
don’t forget to sign up for after school enrichment as there are some amazing
classes to keep all types of learners busy: Here
We will be hearing teacher grant proposals at our PTA meeting on January 14th - if
anyone is interested in hearing proposals & Providing feedback please attend!

1/14 - PTA Meeting @6pm in the library - we
will be accepting proposals for teacher
grants!
01/16/2025 - bingo night!!
01/29/2025 - after school enrichment
Begins
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